
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined this wonderful team 

in 2010 as a volunteer and became a Teaching Assistant a couple of years later. 

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have been the Year 6 

Residential Trips. We have had great adventures and it has been such a wonderful way 

to celebrate the children’s time at the school and a privilege to see them take on 
challenges like rock climbing and raft building. We have a brilliant time (despite a lot of 

rain!) 

 

 

Mrs Talbot 

My hobbies and 

interests: 
- Anything creative, I like to 

paint, print and make. 

- I am a keen swimmer, and 

I like to swim in the sea 

the most. 

- I really enjoy my garden 

and I am currently making 

one part into a wild 

meadow. 

 

 Teaching Assistant 

My favourite books: 

 

Danny, The Champion of 

the World – Roald Dahl 

 
 I am delighted to work at 

Bishop because at its’ 
heart, it is a unique team 

of people who all work 

together to make the 

perfect environment for 

children to grow and 

learn. 

The person I find  

inspirational is 

Grayson Perry 

because of his 

creativity and joyful, 

non-judgemental 

attitude. 

If I wasn’t a Teaching 

Assistant, I would 

love to be a Sculptor. 

 


